
Give back to the Tennessee Walking Horse  
this Holiday Season!
Give to the Tennessee Walking Horse Foundation this holiday season to 
ensure the future of the breed that provides us with so much.

Stay Connected

P.O. Box 8461, Lewisburg TN 37091 • 931-580-6647

The holidays are upon us. It’s the season of 
love and giving. This is the perfect time to give 
back to the breed that we all love by making 
a donation to the Tennessee Walking Horse 
Foundation.

The Tennessee Walking Horse is more than a 
horse to us. He is a friend and partner, willing 
to give his whole heart. Put your heart into the 
future of our breed by making a donation in 
honor or memory of a special horse or person 
that has touched your life.

In addition to supporting the breed we all 
love and encouraging others to do the same, your donation is tax deductible to the fullest extent 
of the law and donations made by December 31st may provide valuable tax relief as this year 
comes to a close.
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